
Interoffice Memorandum 

November 21, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Department 

CONTACT PERSON: 

PHONE NUMBER: 

Michael J. Drozeck, P. E., Manager ~ il) 
Stormwater Management Division 
( 407) 836-7945 

SUBJ: Westside Manor Drainage - Work Session 

The Westside Manor area experienced widespread flooding after Hurricane Irma. The 
County currently operates and maintains a stormwater pump station to control drainage in 
this area. There is an ongoing study entitled "Westside Manor Watershed Management 
Plan and Stormwater Pump Station Evaluation" that evaluated drainage and flood level of 
service of the watershed and developed flood mitigation alternatives. 

On December 19, 2017, staff will present a work session regarding the Westside Manor 
drainage history, watershed management plan study findings, and potential FEMA 
funding. At the end of the presentation staff will provide a number of "Next Steps" on how 
staff plans to proceed with the water management plan and the pump station evaluation. 

This presentation is for information only, and no action is being requested. 
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